
Laurie Leader - Building Permit 2015-00728 

Laurie,

Thank you for completing the building permit for Marjorie Shaw on Little Diamond Island.

I just put a call into the office regarding a slight change proposed by the architect and structural engineer. Given 
the large array of precast piers and the challenges of the ledge condition we are likely to encounter, I have 
attached a modification to the foundation only. This is a stamped engineer plan to go with a frost wall pinned to 
ledge as opposed to the piers. 

Could you review and give me some direction on whether you can modify the existing building permit by 
amendment so that we can proceed as planned by June 1?

I thank you advance for taking a look at seeing if we can swap one for the other all other things equal.

Regards,

Lee Proscia
Preconstruction Manager
Wright­Ryan Homes

10 Danforth Street
Portland, ME 04101

207­773­3625 p
207­632­0500 c

lproscia@wright­ryan.com

From: Lee Proscia <lproscia@wright-ryan.com>
To: "lrl@portlandmaine.gov" <lrl@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 5/20/2015 2:29 PM
Subject: Building Permit 2015-00728
Attachments: 14094 Shaw Boathouse-REVISED FOUNDATIONS.pdf
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